

LEDYARD ROTARY FOUNDATION, INC.

P.O. Box 605 • Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 http://www.LedyardRotary.org/

"Service Above Self"

LEDYARD ROTARY FOUNDATION, INC.

Board of Directors

Samuel Kilpatrick President

Colleen Lauer Vice President

Stephen Goetchius Treasurer

Bill Stone Secretary

Francis T. Jones

Scott Johnson

A. J. Sarrol

LEDYARD ROTARY
CLUB

Board of Directors

Carol Christiansen Club President

Fred Allyn, III Vice President

Ed Lynch Treasurer

Ellen Swercewski Secretary

Dan Reilly Recording Secretary

Jamie Allyn President Elect

Scott Johnson
Past Club President

Ledyard Beautification Committee ATTN: Kate Kohrs 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Ms. Kohrs,

Please find the enclosed check #2236 in the amount of \$1000 from the Ledyard Rotary Foundation. The Board was able to grant an increase to your request to provide funding for support of your planting project in recognition that the committee has no budget of its own.

Sincerely,

Samuel Kilpatrick

President, Ledyard Rotary Foundation

Janual Kipstiile J.

Encl: (1) Ledyard Rotary Foundation check #2236

June 23, 2025

- 511

							_
""OO 2 2 3 6 1" 1" 2 3 3 3 7 4 2 2 0 1" OE 5 8 6 2 0 3 3 8 1"	MEMO FOR LEDYARS BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE SOMEONIST SOME	Putnam Bank	VE Thousand A	PAY TO THE TOWN OF LEDYARD STORE OF LEDYARD	PO BOX 605 LEDYARD, CT 06339	LEDYARD ROTARY FOUNDATION, INC. 2236	THE FACE OF THIS DOCUMENT HAS A COLORED BACKGROUND ON WHITE PAPER AND ORIGINAL DOCUMENT SECURITY SCREEN ON BACK WITH PADLOCK SECURITY ICON.